CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04887-16
Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:28 AM

To: 'nelsonbe’

Subject: RE: FPL rate hike - docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Nelson,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: nelsonbe [mailto:nelsonbel234@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:43 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate hike - docket number 160021-E1

Hi,

I am writing regarding docket number 160021-E1 and to voice my opposition to FPL's
request for a rate hike. For what purpose is this increase requested? They already have
an R&D factor in service charges.

Oh, and what is it called when consumers only have ONE option for companies with
whom they may do necessary business? Monopoly - yes, that's the word.

Please deny this rate increase request.
Thank-you for reading,

Dr. Elizabeth Nelson
615 Lakeland Avenue
Naples, FL 34110
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